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West Kootenay Women 

From: 	Ruth Beck <rbeck@netidea.corn> 
To: 	West Kootenay Women <wkwomyn@netidea.com > 
Sent: 	Wednesday, January 09, 2002 12:34 PM 
Attach: 	Status of Women Final Report 032301.doc; EE Project Evaluation 0301.doc; EE Project 

Evaluation 0301 CC.doc; EE Project Highlights 1999 2001.doc; EE Project Loose Ends 0301.doc; 
Update for Groups 0301.doc; Guidelines for Hiring a Diverse Workforce.doc; OUTREACH 
RECRUITMENT DIRECTORY.doc; WKWA letter to CPC 030501.doc; LEIF Terms of Reference 
101901.doc; Business Case for EE.doc; Who's Doing What - Employers Summary.doc; Youth 
Report.doc; Women in Construction Backgrounder 012301.doc; Construction issues 
backgrounder 102500.doc; Columbia Basin Trust Task Force on Construction 020101.doc; Equity 
in Construction 1.doc 

Subject: 	Re: Equity Project 

I think this is what you want. In fact it's probably more than you need right away. 

The final report includes the evaluation results. The evaluation documents are just the data gathering forms. The Loose 
Ends, Highlights, Update are three documents I produced at the end of the project that may or may not be of use. The 
Guidelines, Outreach Directory, Business Case, and the two research summaries are the closest I can get to the idea of a 
"package" of information produced by the project. I produced a lot of stuff on an as needed basis. There's also a paper 
trail of my assessment of the status of systemic equity in the construction sector (which I'll try to find and add to the end). 
The file WITT letter to CPC is the letter requesting the $10,000. The LEIF Terms of Reference is something I produced 
last October to try to move the idea ahead at that time. Found the stuff on construction. The October chronicle is updated 
by the one in Jan. 2001. The submission to the CBT is significant. I also presented this information at a stakeholder 
meeting convened by CBT in Feb. 2001. That gathering is the kind of stakeholder meeting that the LEIF is hoped to put 
together. I also found a small one-pager that I sent to the Carpenters' Union upon their request for information on equity. 

Please get back to me if you need more. My work phone number is 354-6845. 

Ruth 

	 Original Message ---- 
From: West Kootenay Women  
To: Ruth Beck 
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2002 5:04 PM 
Subject: Equity Project 

Hi Ruth, 

Thanks very much for taking the time to respond to my questions around the Equity Project. As per our 
conversation, could you please email me the following documentation: 

1. The Final Report from the Equity Project 
2. Your letter to the CPC requesting funding for the project 
3. Any relevant documentation that was included with the evaluation of the project. 

I just wanted to let you know as well, that the CC and WKWA staff believe in the importance of the 
continuation of this work. I know that you put a lot of time, energy, heart and soul into this project and it is 
my hope that we can continue the wonderful foundational work that you were involved with in this 
community. 

Thanks again Ruth . 

Cheryl 

1 /9/02 
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